
Dear legislators:  

I am on holiday abroad until after the deadline to submit letters opposing 

the stringent changes to the regulations on investments.  I cannot compose a 

properly detailed letter since I have only an iPad mini and variably poor 

internet services.  I do want my voice heard saying I oppose the new 

restrictions on my freedom to invest and to design an individualized 

portfolio.  I have done better with the type of investments you are proving 

to restrict than I have done with stocks and bonds managed by professional 

wealth management consultants! And we all know the 2008 story.  I have high 

praises for the firms I have invested with that you would plan to restrict 

and, I do not want the government restricting my choices as proposed. 

 Thank you for listening, 

Judy Schmidt 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


